
 

 
 

 

Sprague Waste Disposal Site 

The household dumping pit at Sprague dump will be 

closed as of January 1st, 2022.  

Starting Sunday, January 2nd, 2022 

all household materials must be disposed of using the 

appropriate transfer bins.  

The following are not accepted as household items and must 

be placed in the appropriate areas; please see dump 

attendant for details. 

 

Medical, dead animals & radioactive waste are not accepted 

at any of our waste disposal sites! 

 

Please ask attendants if you are unclear or have questions. 


